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From: Billy Spellerberg <spellerbergenterprises@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2023 2:07 PM

To: ken@kspc.net

Subject: 3218 Enoch / PRRES20221051

Attachments: IMG-0700.jpg; IMG-0583.jpg; IMG-0702.jpg

Ken,

We installed at double sliding glass door at the rear of the great room instead of 4 fixed windows at 3218
Enoch. We have a 14” LVL above this door.

The inspector has asked to have you verify or OK of this framing is good or not.

Please advise

Thanks,
Billy
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